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Denise Dunn 
From: 
Sent: To: 
Subject: 

Hi Bob, 
Can you please give me an update on where you are with the contacting of patients. I 
understand the process is ongoing and there have been some problems. 

Moira Hennessey IMHennessey@gov.nl.caJ Thursday, November 03, 2005 2:56 PM Dr. Robert Williams 
ER/PR 

Also, have you received the report from the BC pathologist and the Mount Sinai technologist. If yes, what is the general finding(s)? 
While I know you are briefing the Minister later this month, we have to complete the first 
draft of the HOA briefing notes by tomorrow. I will then update it after the meeting with 
the Minister. 
Thanks, 
Moira 
Sent via BlackBerry on the IX network. 
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